
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 21 June 2019 11:45 AM 
To: Noakes, Philippa; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Matthew Chesher; 'Steve Forster'; Perry, Darren; AMOD; Crilly, Stephen; Dudley, Ben 
Subject: RE: AM2018/24: Review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010  
 
 

Dear Ms Noakes,  
I refer to your email below.  

The Daily Mail and any other party wishing to respond to the materials which were filed by the 
MEAA after the deadline 26 April 2019 shall have until 26 July 2019 to do so.  

The mention & directions in this matter will be relisted for  9am on Wednesday 31 July 2019. An 
amended notice of listing will be issued in due course.  
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
 

From: Noakes, Philippa [mailto:PNoakes@seyfarth.com]  

Sent: Friday, 21 June 2019 10:05 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Matthew Chesher; 'Steve Forster'; Perry, Darren; AMOD; Crilly, Stephen; Dudley, Ben 
Subject: RE: AM2018/24: Review of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010  
 

Dear Associate,  

We act for Dailymail.com Australia. 

Our client proposes to file evidence and submissions in this matter opposing the changes proposed 
by the MEAA.  

However, it has come to our attention that the MEAA has now filed further evidence in support of its 
claims. This further evidence has been filed almost eight weeks after the MEAA was required to file its 
materials, and one week prior to the deadline for materials by those opposing the MEAA’s claims. 
One of the filed statements deals directly with matters that our client will need to consider, as it relates 
to ‘online only’ publications and opposing the changes sought by the MEAA to the Journalists 
Published Media Award 2010 in relation to such publications. 

In the circumstances, we respectfully request an extension of at least four weeks, until 5 pm on 26 
July 2019. Such an extension will not prejudice the MEAA, nor impact the hearing dates in this 
matter. 

Representatives of the MEAA and other interested employer parties are copied on this email. 

Kind regards,  

Philippa 

Philippa Noakes | Senior Associate | Seyfarth Shaw Australia 
Level 40, Governor Phillip Tower | 1 Farrer Place | Sydney, New South Wales 2000 
Direct: +61 2 8256 0417 | Mobile: +61 400 336 664 
pnoakes@seyfarth.com | www.seyfarth.com 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

